
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
  
As we near the end of the school year, I want to thank you for your support and partnership throughout the year. 
This email contains important information to prepare students for a successful end of the year. Please 
encourage your child to prioritize their education by attending school regularly and arriving on time, as we work 
together to ensure every student finishes the year strong. Every day and minute count. Regular attendance and 
being on time are crucial for meaningful learning, setting a positive tone for the day and preparing students for 
future responsibilities. With important standardized assessments, final exams and classwork wrapping up, it's 
vital for students to be present and engaged.  
 
Please see the information below for Keystone Exams, Final Exams, and Collection/Debts for the end of the 
year:  
 
KEYSTONE EXAMS: Students who show proficiency on the Keystone Exams will meet state graduation 
requirements. Students in Algebra I, Biology, and English 10 will be testing on the dates below.  
Keystone Test Day 1 – Module 1 Day 2 – Module 2 
Algebra I Thursday, May 15 Friday, May 16 
Literature Monday, May 19 Tuesday, May 20 
Biology Wednesday, May 21 Thursday, May 22 

 
FINAL EXAMS: Final course assessments will occur during regular class time for students in grades 9 – 11 on 
the dates indicated below. Please note that many elective courses utilize a project-based assessment in lieu of 
a final exam. Teachers will provide specific details regarding end-of-year final assessments, and they will adjust 
for students who are Keystone testing. 

May 22 & 27 May 28 & 29  May 30 & June 2 June 3 & 4 
Art 

Driver’s Theory 
Health 
Media 

Senior Finals for English, 
Science 

BCIT 
Tech Ed 
Music 

World Language 
Senior Finals for Math, 

Social Studies  

English 
Science 

Math 
Social Studies 

 
Final Exam Make-Up Date:  June 5, 2025 
 
During the last two weeks of school, teachers will be collecting textbooks and other items lent to students during 
classes. Please take a few minutes with your child to gather any school-issued items that may be at home and 
ensure that they return them to school. Clear any debts/fines before the end of the school year, this includes 
lunch accounts, lost or damaged books and other district-issued items. Please note that students who have an 
outstanding debt will not be able to purchase a parking pass for next school year. 
 
The last day of school for students is June 5, 2025.  
  
Thank you for entrusting us with your child’s education and partnering with us to provide the best educational 
environment possible. 
  
Best Regards, 
 
Dr. Lori A. Pavlik, Principal 
Peters Township High School 


